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This is a recommendation letter for Mr. Weddle, who answered my call to remove and trim several large trees in early December, 2013. He returned my phone call promptly and visited my home the next day to estimate the job. The following day he and a helper did a professional job chain-sawing three large century palms down to ground level, then hauling away all debris. He also climbed high into a large live oak to trim many troublesome overhangs. 
My land was left considerably improved in appearance and thoroughly cleaned of all debris. I will call on him again for my next such project.
Richard Strader, M.D.
7226 Bryce Pt N
Bayou Club Community
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